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After many years of service in the Health Service Executive, 
our highly esteemed colleague Dr. Burga Healy,
Specialist in Orthodontics, CHO6,
will be retiring.
We have organised a gathering on
Thursday 30th June at 6pm
in The Haddington, Dun Laoghaire.
It is intended to make a presentation to Burga on the night, 
if you would like to contribute to this presentation 
please contact the following or forward to:
Collette Molloy, Orthodontic Unit,  St Columcilles Hospital, Loughlinstown  
01 200 5240 collette.molloy@hse.ie
Ciara Scott , Orthodontic Unit,  St Columcilles Hospital, Loughlinstown  08779755566 scottortho@gmail.com

Aoife Kavanagh Orthodontic Unit, St Columcilles Hospital. Loughlinstown 01 200 5240 aoife.kavangh@hse.ie

RSVP by Tuesday 28th June 2016 to ciara.scott@hse.ie 
